
Newsletter Friday 2nd May 2025
The WIsdom of Solomon 

1 Kings 4:29-34 (NIV): 
"God gave Solomon wisdom and very great insight, and a breadth of 

understanding as measureless as the sand on the seashore.”

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a truly glorious couple of weeks, hasn't it? Perhaps a little too warm at times, 
but I certainly won't complain!

The children have responded wonderfully to the introduction of Dojos and Golden Tickets. 
It's fantastic to see so many eagerly working towards their first bronze award for 50 Dojos. 
We continue to encourage all our children to be BRIGHT learners, which, as a reminder, 
stands for:

* **B** - Best you can be

* **R** - Remember more and make links

* **I** - Inquisitive

* **G** - Growth Mindset

* **H** - Handwriting - formation, tall, hanging - Perfect Presentation

* **T** - Talk for learning - oracy, language, speaking.

Furthermore, we are also focusing on encouraging our children to be responsible, 
respectful, and compassionate individuals. Adults are awarding Values Dojos to recognize 
examples of words and actions that demonstrate our school value of LOVE. Our sports 
coaches are also joining in by awarding Dojos at lunchtime for children who show a positive 
attitude towards the daily activity.

Watch this space for those first Bronze Award winners. 

Just a reminder that it is Bank Holiday Monday, so we shall return to school on Tuesday 
6th May.  

Best regards,

Mrs Underwood



You can order school uniform online
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/gr

eatmarsden 
Please ensure that all clothing and 

belongings have your child’s name in. 
Thank you

This weeks Medal Winners are:
None  - None - for something good 

POLITE REQUEST: Please remember to report absences to the school office by 9am. This can 
be done via Class Dojo or by ringing the school office. 

Dates for your Diary

5th May Whole school Bank Holiday
12-15 May Year 6 SATs
13th May Y5 Jodrell Bank Visit
19th May Y1 Whalley Primary School
19-21st May Y6 Robinwood
26th-2nd May/ June Whole school May half term
11th June Y3 Ingleborough Caves
30th June Reception Blackpool Zoo
30th June KS2 Sports Day
1st July KS1/EYFS Sports Day

GMSJ Foodbank:
We're running low on canned 
goods! Any donations for the 
food bank would be greatly 
appreciated. Take What You 
Need Give When You Can.

Don’t forget school is closed on Monday 5th May for the Bank 
Holiday. School re-opens at 8.45am on Tuesday 6th May.

Warmer Weather
Now that the warmer weather is hopefully making 
an appearance, can we remind parents to ensure 
children wear appropriate clothing to school. 
Remember to bring sun hats if needed, apply 
lotion before school and don’t forget to bring a 
water bottle. 

Important update regarding school crossing:
We have been informed that there will be no crossing patrol 
until further notice. Please take extra care and precautions 
on the roads around school, and where possible and 
necessary support other children attempting to cross. Thank 
you.

Join us for Stay and Read
Parents of Year 1, Year 2, and Reception students are invited to 
our Tuesday morning Stay and Read sessions (8:45 am - 9:00 
am) in the classrooms. We encourage you to come and enjoy 
reading with your child. We look forward to seeing you there!

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden


GMSJ Good News Page

Barrowford Celtic Under 9 Blacks won 
their Cup Final last week.

Miss Fenwick’s Sunflower

This weeks Medal Winners are:

Emily - Year 6  - for fabulous understanding and recall about the Islamic civilisations

Daisy - Year 6  - for fabulous understanding and recall about the Islamic civilisations

Blake - Year 3  - for being a super bright learner

Freddy Year 4 

Amelia Year 6Miss Fenwick's 
sunflower is 
thriving. How's 
your sunflower 
growing? Send 
your pictures to 
Mrs Fletcher.

Amelia’s numerous medals and 
trophy for her excellent football 
skills.



Year 6 delivering their class worship about what makes a good role model.

KS1 made the 
most of the 
weather and had 
worship in the 
Reflection area 
this week. 



Year 4 have been learning 
about ostinato in their music 
lessons this week. We 
decided to link this to our 
theme of rivers and wrote our 
very own ostinatos and played 
them in a round with other 
children from our class.



Some tricky maths that the Yr 6 have 
been looking at - calculating angles 
around regular polygons. 

This half term, Reception class has continued to 
enjoy our computing sessions with Miss Em. The 
children have been learning how to use the Ipads 
to communicate with people and use coding for 
playing games. They have also worked on their 
sharing skills by taking turns with their partners 
and the Ipads!






